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From the Principal’s desk… 

 

With only three weeks until the end of term 

there is still so much to do. We are currently in 

the process of finalising reports ready to hand 

out to students at the end of week 9.  

 

Schools Spectacular is an outstanding 

showcase of the talent in NSW public schools. 

In terms of sheer size, scale and scope, Schools 

Spectacular is unequalled in the world with a 

2700-strong choir, 2300 diverse dancers, an 

80-piece symphony 

orchestra, a world-

class stage band and 

a huge number of 

outstanding solo 

performers. Noah 

Bryant had a 

wonderful time in 

Sydney last week rehearsing for and 

performing in the Schools Spectacular. It was 

a great experience for Noah, which I’m sure 

he’ll remember for the rest of his life. For those 

who are interested in watching the 

performance, it will be screened on Channel 7 

on Saturday 8th 

December at 

7pm. I look 

forward to 

looking for Noah 

amongst the 

crowd! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary students are currently taking part in 

our annual Intensive Swimming program. 

After a day of rain yesterday, we are hoping 

that we will have beautiful weather for the 

remainder of the program.  

 

Yesterday we had our second professional 

learning twilight sessions. Tanya Riach, 

STEMShare Leader, delivered a three hour 

session to staff around STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Maths). Teachers 

spent time looking at ways they could 

incorporate into their teaching and  learning 

program in 2019. 

 
 

Next week, our Year 10 students, along with 

Mr Dodhy, are heading to Lake Burrendong 

for the annual Crossroads excursion. This is a 

great opportunity for our students to meet 

with students across the Lachlan Access 

Program, with students and staff from from 

Condobolin High School, Tullibigeal Central 

School and Lake Cargelligo Central School 

attending. 

 

Until next week,  
 

Terrie Payne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
29th November, 2018 

Week 7, Term 4 
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                           Upcoming Events Term 4 
    

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

    Nov 30th  
P & C  

Santa photos 
and tomorrow 

Canteen:  
L Crofts 

8 

Dec 3rd  

Last day for the 
UCS phone book 
changes 

Yr 6 Graduation 
 @ Bowlo 6.45pm 

Canteen: 
M Chantrill 

Dec 4th  
Yr 10 LAP 

Crossroads 
excursion  
(4th – 7th) 

Dec 5th  
 

Dec 6th  Dec 7th  
Canteen: S West 
& T Wallace 

9 

Dec 10th  
SSA National Cricket 

Carnival Bunbury- 
Harry Roscarel 

10th – 20th 

 
Canteen: 
F Bryant 

Dec 11th  
Presentation 

Evening 
6pm-9pm 

Dec 12th  
 
SRC Fundraiser 

Cake stall & 
Zooper Doopers 

for sale @ 
recess 

Dec 13th  
Retirement 
Village 
performance 

Dec 14th  
Canteen: 
V Williams 

10 

Dec 17th  
 

Reward Day 
 

Canteen: 
K Rossiter &  
V Williams  

Dec 18th  Dec 19th  
 
End of term for 

students 
 
 

 

 

                   

Saturday 22nd December 

 Christmas Carols in the Park 

 Bing Wallder Park, Ungarie 
 

 

Allora Vinecombe   27th November 

Madison Vinecombe 1stDecember 

Laci Mayall          3rd December 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

Week 6, Term 4 

 

3/4: Hannah, Darcy, Evie, Lara, Alex, Gus, Tyler, Ella, 

Lachie, Lila, Tahlia, Madi and Caitlin. 

5/6: Harry, Kate, Mitchell, Alfred, Patrick and Ethan 

             
Just a reminder about Operation Christmas Child. If 
you have any gift you could add to our classes gift 
boxes by tomorrow it would be greatly appreciated. 
A full list of suitable items went into last week’s 
newsletter. Please do not include perishables, 
breakables or gambling/military related items. Items 
should be new. If you have any questions, please 
contact the front office. Thank you. 

 
The Year 6 Graduation is taking place on Monday 
night at the Bowling Club. Year 6 would like to thank 
Fiona Bryant for organising the event. They are 
looking forward to the night. 
 

 
Congratulations to Noah Bryant for his dedication 

and hard-work towards his participation in the 

School’s spectacular last week. From all reports it 

was an amazing experience. 

One more week of Intensive 

Swimming. 

 

     

 

 

 
Menu for next Thursday, 6th 

December 
 

Recess: Mango smoothie $2         
 

Lunch: Nachos 
             Small $4 large $6 
 

Orders MUST BE IN by 

Tuesday, 4th December 

  Fresh herbs for sale 
Parsley, basil, garlic, chives, thyme, oregano, 

sage, variety of mint.  50c a bunch. 

Contact the school for delivery. 

UCS P&C Santa Photos 
are on again this year  
Still time slots left for tomorrow 

(Friday) and Saturday 

Friday 30th November 3.30 – 5pm  

and Saturday 1st December 10-12.00pm 

at the school 

Santa will be available to pose and chat 

with the kids 

Cost will $15-$20 as we are looking at 

options for cards too this year. 

If you are available to help on the 

arvo/day please let us know 

We are also after a senior student or 

tech savvy volunteer to help on all days 

with transfers 

Bookings can be 

made by calling Kristie on 

69726272/0400173249 

or via FaceBook 



On Monday 26th November the current Yr 6 and Yr 11 

students presented their speeches prior to School 

Captain elections for 2019.  Above:  Ethan Robb, Joshua 

Batty, Gavin Ward, Allora Vinecombe, Kate Jackson and  

Lewis Henley.  Right:  Jack Wason, Damian Batty, Jared 

Robb and Seth McCubbin.  Results will be announced at 

Presentation night.  Good luck everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 

‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 6  

 

Above: Member for Cootamundra, 

Steph Cooke with the UCS students 

that participated in the dedication 

of the RSL Memorial Park on 

Remembrance Day. 



NSW PSSA CRICKET CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
Harry Roscarel represented Western Area at the NSW PSSA Cricket Championships from the 23rd – 26th October in 
Barooga. 
The boys played one 50 over game each day. The first day’s game was played at Tocumwal. The boys played against 
Riverina, won the toss and sent them into bat. Some good bowling and fielding saw Riverina all out for 143 at the end 
of the 50 overs.  Harry opened the batting for Western and came out looking very confident. Harry scored 75 not out 
and Western passed Riverina’s total after 40 overs with only one wicket lost. The boys were pumped after their win 
over Riverina. 
The second day saw a reverse of fortunes. Western versed Sydney North on the number two oval at Barooga, Western 
won the toss and elected to bat. Harry had a bad day with the bat, only scoring 4 runs. Western were all bowled out 
for 66 after 28 overs. Western had a great start to their bowling, having Sydney North 3/8, however Sydney North’s 
middle order stepped up, hitting the ball all over the ground and going on to a convincing win.  
Day three saw Western play Mackillop Invitational at Yarrawonga. There was an odd number of teams in the draw, so 
as Mackillop were running the carnival, they were able to enter a second team so that no team had a bye. Western 
won the toss, and decided to send Mackillop in to bat first. A good bowling attack and great fielding saw Mackillop 
return to the pavilion, bowled out for 133 after the 44th over. Harry had a good day with the ball bowling 6 overs, 2 
maidens, 1/17.  Time to attack with the bat and Western scored the runs by the end of the 38th over, 4/137.  Harry 
opened the batting and scored a stylish 60 runs before being bowled out.  Interestingly, the Mackillop Invitational team 
defeated the 1st Mackillop side the previous day.  So we claimed that as a defeat over Mackillop! 
On the last day all the teams were playing off for placings. Western was drawn against Sydney West, and the result of 
this game and another determined the placings from 3rd-6th. Western travelled out to Tocumwal, the ground that they 
had had success at on the first day.  Western lost the toss, however Sydney West elected to bat first.  The last day’s 
game was 40 overs, which would allow everyone to get back to Barooga for the presentation.  Sydney West batted very 
well and made 7/170 from 40 overs. This was a very steep total to chase down. Harry once again opened the batting, 
and after getting off to a good start Western found themselves 2/19. Riley Keen (from Condobolin, so he’s almost a 
local) and Harry put on a great batting display and attacked the ball to put on a 119 run partnership. Harry was run out, 
46, trying to push through and get Riley back on strike, who was sending the ball to the boundary more often than not. 
So with the total 3/138 they still needed 35 runs to win. A few quick wickets fell for not too many runs and it was looking 
like the game was not in Westerns favour. However, Riley continued to smash the ball around the ground and suddenly 
there was a very exciting game on. It was close to a run a ball needed in the last two overs. It came down to the last 
ball and a 4 was required for a win, three for a draw. The crowd were on their feet cheering madly. The ball was bowled, 
went wide and the boys ran 2, with much encouragement (read that as yelling and screaming) from the side lines. 3 
runs were scored, so a tie. However, as it was a wide ball, an extra ball had to be bowled. The ball was duly dispatched 
and Ty connected with it and ran 2 to give Western a win over Sydney West in what was a very exciting game with a 

very high number of runs scored.  Overall the Western team placed 3rd out of 14 at the State carnival -  a great 
achievement. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry was the second highest run scorer and third overall 

champion player in the state, a testament to the hours of 

practice that he has put in.  

To top off a great carnival, Harry was selected in the NSW 

state team to travel to Bunbury, WA in December to 

contest the National School Sports Australia Cricket 

Championships.  Congratulations Harry. 

 



SCHOOLS SPECTACULAR 

 

Noah Bryant has performed as a member of the Riverina Central Choir throughout this year.  This choir 

joined with others from across the state to form the Combined Choir to perform in the Schools 

Spectacular at Qudos Bank Arena on Friday 23rd and Saturday 24th November. The choir of 2700 students 

from Department of Education schools had two whole days of practice on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 

22nd November. One of these practices started at 7am and finished at 6pm! The first day of rehearsals 

involved singing and learning dance moves and the second day included a full dress rehearsal.  Friday’s 

matinee performance was a preview for schools to attend.  The Friday evening general admission 

performance was recorded for television and will air on Channel 7 on Saturday 8th December at 7pm. 

Another matinee and evening performance, that the Bryant family attended, were held on Saturday. 

Throughout each performance the choir sang 36 songs backing the numerous soloists, dancers, 

musicians and other entertainers, culminating with 5000 students on stage for the finale.  Noah enjoyed 

meeting lots of other students and said the most interesting part was ‘seeing the whole performance 

come together’. Congratulations to Noah on being part of this fantastic experience after the huge 

number of hours of travel, practice and performing that he has dedicated to this activity throughout 

2018. 

Noah sneaking a look to find his 

family in the crowd! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



T20 BLAST CRICKET 

 

            Lila Henley                                     Darcy Cattle                                           Allora Vinecombe               Kate Jackson 

                                           5/6 team                                                    Ethan Robb                         Alfred McCubbin 

        Patrick McClintock                                                    Alex Jackson                                                Lewis Henley 

            Mitchell Collins                            Madi VInecombe                        Hannah Wilson                          Lara Bryant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two teams of cricketers travelled into West Wyalong on Wednesday 12th September to play in the ‘T20 
Blast’ at McAlister Oval. Ungarie entered a Year 5/6 team and a Year 3/4 team. The day was played on 
modified grounds with plastic bats and balls for safety purposes. Both our teams did well, and as always, 
were very competitive (because we like to win if we can!) 
The students all had a good day, and represented our school very well. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

to our Habit of Mind Award winners. 10 Merits 

 
Apryl Lyons 

Year 7 

  
Tom Roscarel 

 Year 9 

 
Josh Roscarel 

Year 10 

20 Merits 

 
Lincon Bryant 
Kindergarten 

 
Owen Jackson 
Kindergarten 

 
Sam McClintock 

Kindergarten 

 
Taylah Ward 
Kindergarten 

 
Ruby McKay 

Year 1 

 
Aliah Birks 

Year 3 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

to our Habit of Mind Award winners. 20 Merits 

 
Ella Burley 

Year 3 

 
Darcy Cattle 

Year 3 

 
Lila Henley 

Year 3 

 
Tahlia McKay 

Year 3 

 
Gus Wallace 

Year 3 

 
Jett Woodward 

Year 3 

 
Madison Vinecombe 

Year 4 

 
Joshua Batty 

Year 5 

 
Lewis Henley 

Year 5 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to our Habit of Mind Award winners. 20 Merits 

 
Alfred McCubbin 

Year 5 

 
Ethan Robb 

Year 5 

 
Gavin Ward 

Year 5 

 
Noah Bryant 

Year 6 

 
Hugh Williams 

Year 7 

 
Jack Crofts 

Year 8 

 
William Batty 

Year 9 

 
Ryan Crofts 

Year 9 

 
Michelene Izzard 

Year 9 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to our Habit of Mind Award winners. 20 Merits 

 
Johann Lyons 

Year 10 

 
Seth McCubbin 

Year 11 

 

30 Merits 

 
Abby Wason 

Year 8 

 
Kadee Gerhard-Scali 

Year 9 
 

 
Angus Williams 

Year 10 

 
 

 



2018 Ungarie Telephone Directory 

 

 

Ungarie Central School will be publishing a 2018 Ungarie Telephone Directory to be released before 
 the end of Term 4.  
If you would like your details removed from our current telephone book listing please contact the 
school.  If you would like to update your details please complete the form below and return to UCS or 
email details to ungarie-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Please also contact UCS if you would like to place an advertisment in our 2018 Telephone Directory. 

 

SURNAME GIVEN 
NAMES 

ADDRESS HOME  
PHONE 

MOBILE 
PHONE 

FAX UHF 

       
       
       
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

    ↓   ↓   ↓   ↓   ↓ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas 

Lunch @ 

Ungarie 

Memorial Hall 
1pm, 3 course meal for 

$25 

Bookings essential by 

21st December 

Ring Julie Keatley on  

0488 146422 or 

69759209 

 

Don’t forget to make necessary changes/additions to the new 
phone book ASAP. A form has been left at the Ungarie Post 

Office for your convenience. 
Your speedy response is much appreciated. 

 

URGENT 
UCS is working to get the new 

updated edition of the Ungarie & 

local area 2018 phone book printed 

ready for sale on Presentation 

Night - 11th December. 

For this to happen, we MUST 

HAVE additions/alterations/ 

deletions & advertisements in to 

either the school office or the Post 

Office by next Monday 3rd Dec.  
 

We want it to be as accurate as 

possible and that can only be done 

with your contributions. 

Could you please ring or email ASAP. 

Thanks for your assistance  
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     Ungarie Bowling Club 
Jackpot Draw Friday Night stands at 

 $4,200 (Must be there to win) 

Non-financial members are ineligible for the 

Jackpot Draw 
 

Bowls News! 
 Last week’s bowls results are as follows: 

A grade singles: Tony Carr def Noel Ward 

Peter Bryant def Jeff de Rozario 

 

A & B Grade & Handicap singles 

are on the board. Play ASAP 
 

 

Coming Events 
Sunday 9th Dec  

Ungarie Christmas Triples 

2x12 ends 1.30pm start 
 

Saturday 15th Dec  

Shearers v Cockies Bowls Day (sponsored 

by Chris & Jake Bussenschutt Shearing) 

$800 prize money 

Names in by 5pm, bowls start 6pm 

Everyone welcome! 
 

Friday 21st Dec  

Kids Christmas Party 7pm 

Santa will bring a small gift for the kids  

Xmas stocking drawn (9pm) 
 

 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bland Hoteliers Jackpot Draw 

This coming Tuesday will 
see the draw at $400 

Be here between 6pm and 
8pm to win. 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday Night Raffles 

6 meat trays and other prizes 
available. 

Come on down and win 
some meat trays! 

For November all proceeds 
go towards the CWA 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday Night Pub Super Cash Draw 

Back to $4,000 this week.  
It is free to enter and is 

drawn every Friday night 
between 7pm-9pm. 

 You must be here to win.  
Meat raffles are also held on 

Friday night. 
 8 meat trays available. 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 

MORNING 

BREAKY 

8am -9.30am 

Adult $7 

Child $3 

  All you can eat! 

                                                                           

  

 

 

THURSDAY NIGHT 

HAPPY HOUR 

6.30 -7.30pm 

$4.50 Schooners 

$3.50 Middies 
 

FRIDAY NIGHTS 

HAPPY HOUR 7-8pm 

Kitchen will be open 

from 6-8pm 

XXXX Beer on tap 

$10 jugs 

 Raffles: Meat 

trays & Bottle wine 



 

Your Pathway To Health 

APPOINTMENTS AVAILABLE IN UNGARIE  

SUPPORTING YOU WITH  

QUIT CIGARETTES, WEIGHT LOSS, ANXIETY, 

DEPRESSION, STRESS, RELATIONSHIP 

ISSUES, ADDICTIONS, RELAXATION  

& much more including Children's issues. 

SHEILA HENLEY 

Clinical Hypnotherapist,  

NLP Coach, Reiki Practitioner 

Ph 0428759300 
www.yourpathwaytohealth.com.au 

 

UNGARIE GARDEN GROUP WORKING BEE 

 

There will be a Working Bee held this Saturday, 1st 

December, to install Christmas decorations in the 

garden beds in the main street. The Men's Shed in 

West Wyalong has made some Christmas Trees for 

us to install in the garden beds. The Working Bee 

will commence at 9.00am, and we will meet near the 

C.W.A. Rooms. If anyone has a good cordless drill, 

and a nice high, sturdy step ladder, please bring 

them along. We will also be installing Chrissy lights 

and giving the garden beds a tidy up in time for 

Christmas. There will be plenty of jobs to do, so 

please come along and lend a hand. 
 

http://www.yourpathwaytohealth.com.au/

